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Hi,

I am a current member of the HCA and I'm concerned for my business with these new
point to point regulations.  I support the views presented by the NSW Hire Car Association
in their formal submission.

Regards,

Craig Wagstaff
Director
Corporate Cars Australia Pty Ltd
D: 
E: 
www.corporatecarsaustralia.com.au

"Specialising in Corporate Travel"

SYDNEY | NEW ZEALAND | MELBOURNE | BRISBANE | CANBERRA | PERTH | ADELAIDE |GOLD COAST | SUNSHINE COAST
| CAIRNS | DARWIN | HOBART 

LUXURY SEDANS | EXECUTIVE VANS | STRETCH LIMOUSINES | COACHES

http://www.corporatecarsaustralia.com.au/



